Good Morning!

As instructed, I am providing a report of the events regarding the Annual Chicagoland Fraud  Conference I attended on May 19, 2017 in Hoffman Estates as a guest of the IIA via invitation from James Holzrichter. The conference was presented by the IIA (Institute of Internal Auditors-Northwest Metro Chicago Chapter), and hosted at the Sears Corporate Conference Center featuring the following presentations: 

“Ethics and the Anti-Fraud Professional” by James Ratley

“Internal Audit’s Role in Fraud Investigations” by Mike Joyce

“Recent Frauds: Cases-Causes-Controls-Comedies” by William Kresse and Richard Hurley

“Standing up to Corporate Greed” by Erin Brockovich

I arrived at the event at approximately 7:30a.m.  and left at approximately 4pm. Lunch was provided to all attendees and consisted of water or a can of pop, a sandwich, chips and a cookie as desert. There were no gifts or swag bags for attendees, however there were several  co-sponsors at the events giving away office items (such as pens and magnets), and free literature and books. I received no gifts, awards, or monetary gifts.

If there is any additional information I need to provide, please let me know. 

Very Respectfully,

Brian R. Peete

Chief Investigator

City of Chicago Office of The Inspector General

